Provider Registration Fees
Beginning January 1, 2023, the Early Learning Resource Center (ELRC) will further support subsidy eligible families by paying regulated providers a registration fee for newly enrolled children. The ELRC will pay the registration fee, directly to the provider, at initial enrollment and annually if a yearly registration fee is required.  Our providers may NOT charge our families the difference between the ELRC payment if their registration fee is higher than the reimbursement from the ELRC.  The ELRC is not able to pay other types of fees charged by providers such as waitlist fees, field trips fees, art project fees, etc.
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